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2020 REPORT OF THE CHAIR  
 
 
At a conference call on March 17th, your SSID trustees, administrator, and system operator decided 
to postpone the SSID AGM for the first time. 
 
This was done to ensure that we protected the health of any lot owners that were considering a 
visit to the island and participation in the AGM. 
 
We are continuing the “virtual” contact with lot owners to carry out the objective of the AGM by 
presenting you with all of the information that would normally have been presented at the 
meeting. 
 
Over the last ten years, your trustees have worked to turn a water system that was in trouble and 
experiencing boil water advisories on a single well to what is now an efficient system that is now 
completely backed up and automated to the extent that it almost operates on its own. At the 
present time we are completing a number of small projects to make it quieter at night, safer at all 
times, and more efficient.  
 
In closing, I would like to; on behalf of the trustees and lot owners; thank our administrator Janine 
Reimer, for her efforts to modernize the administration, communication, and banking carried out 
by SSID. I would also like to thank our System Operator, Courtney Robertson, a very experienced 
individual in running water systems, for the improvements she has organized and carried out with 
our water system. 
 
I would like to thank Brian Voth and Martha Allen, who worked part time for the District for 10 years 
in maintenance and meter reading, and have now retired. We welcome their replacements Ruth 
White, Glen Moore, and Ruth Sutherland. 
 
I would also like to thank my fellow trustees, Bryan Miles and John Revitt, for their continued 
support of me as chair of the trustees and their work on behalf of the lot owners and SSID. 
 
 
Submitted by Dale Gregory 
Chairperson of SSID 
 


